
 

Getting Ready for MPMS 2020-2021 
 

Welcome Leopards to the 2020-2021 school year.  We know that students and families have many questions 
about how to prepare for the new school year and especially for the first day of school on August 17​th​.  Below are 
four steps that we would like all students to complete as soon as possible to get them ready for a successful first 
day of school. Additional information will be added to Grade Level Google Classrooms during the week of August 
10​th​. Written Instructions and contact information are provided as needed.  

Step 1:  
Log into your Wake-ID Portal 
for Students 

Written Instructions 
 

� If you are a rising 6th grader, your log-in information has not changed.  
� If you are new to Wake County Public Schools and do not have your 

WakeID information, contact our Media Specialist, Erika Henderson at 
elhenderson@wcpss.net.  

� If you are a returning student and have forgotten your WakeID 
password, contact our Media Specialist, Erika Henderson at 
elhenderson@wcpss.net.  

Step 2:  
Join your Grade Level Google 
Classroom 

Written Instructions 

6​th​ Grade Code: ewomsgx 
7​th​ Grade Code: p4atkt4 
8​th​ Grade Code: r6qwgvo 

Step 3:  
Calculator Rental 

MPMS offers a calculator “rental” program that allows students to check-out a 
calculator for the year.  If you need a calculator, please fill out the calculator 
rental form and indicate which type of calculator you need. 
 
Calculator Rental Form 

Step 4: 
Mark Your Calendars for 
Material Distribution Days 

All Students and Families are asked to come to a MPMS Material Distribution 
Drive-Thru event the first week of the new school year.  Materials include items 
such as ELA workbooks and novels, math workbooks, and other necessary 
materials for a successful year and maybe a special gift.  

Please follow the schedule for material pick-up days.  Stations will be set-up 
through the main carpool loop.  Please follow the blue line through the parking 
lot and the directions of staff.  ​Information and directions will be posted on the 
website by August 17th. 

 

August 18​th​ ​3:00 - 6:00​ – All students with the last names beginning with A – I. 
August 19​th​ ​3:00 - 6:00​ – All students with the last names beginning with J – Q. 
August 20​th​ ​3:00 - 6:00​ – All students with the last names beginning with R – Z.  
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AI4fPNzKAfUEZc2dcnonqXjY2pd18v5n9w2b3gatkcU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fVHs-J4eIvuPJRQIez1nhpPlVxYUxZtviCXFiA6raw4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenkMtM91T7qfQ5MLPgkBXJfeIg7hEDwZz-Y4mRbQg5dISFNg/viewform?usp=sf_link

